
Another Reunion! Sturbridge

Sunday, August 26, 2007 was a another wonderful  gathering, with great connections, great
music, and great food. Much  credit goes to Harry Aubuchon, Milty, and of course our whole
committee  for the planning. Harry's few words about the Associates made me realize  how
much those formative times 40 years ago are still such a big part  of me now. Those men of the
cloth who were Assumptionists made a huge  impact on us adolescent boys.

  

There's talk of Pittsburgh 2008, and another Sturbridge 2010 maybe... 

 Richard Gallant '67, left in '66
rgmbe@verizon.net "
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